
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

   

   

 
 

 

WELCOME! 

LOOKING AHEAD 
RE-ENROLLMENT 
Re-enrollment for the upcoming 2020-2021 academic year opened last month. Parents can 
re-enroll through their FACTS account and can take advantage of the reduced enrollment 
fee prior to February 15th. February 15th is the end of seat priority for returning families.  
 
SUMMER DAY CAMP 
Enrollment is now open for TCS’ Summer Day Camp. The summer program is designed for children 3 to 7 years old to have 
fun while learning about the Bible and reviewing core subjects. The goal is to prepare them for the upcoming school year. 
The camp offers resource classes such as arts and crafts, music, PE, water days, and library time. The Summer Camp runs 
from June 2nd through August 6th. For more information about Summer Day Camp visit the website HERE.
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

NO SCHOOL  
• Friday, February 12th – Professional Development Day 

There will be no school for Pre-K-12th students due to Teacher Professional Development Day. K-8th grade Extended 
Care will be offered. Email Karla Werner (kwerner@tcs4u.org) by February 10th if you are interested in your child 
participating in Extended Care. 

• Monday, February 15th – Presidents Day 
There will be no school for K-12th and Half Day Pre-K students due to Presidents Day. Full Day Pre-K classes will 
continue as usual. K-8th grade Extended Care will be offered. Email Karla Werner (kwerner@tcs4u.org) by February 
10th if you are interested in your child participating in Extended Care. 

Educating with a Biblical worldview   
Discipling in Christlikeness 

 

FEBRUARY 2021 



SPRING PHOTOS 
The Lifetouch picture date has changed. There will be no spring photos this year. All Kindergarten students will sit for their 
cap and gown photos on Wednesday, February 17th. Kindergarten through 8th grade will have Class Photos on Wednesday, 
February 17th as well. Students should wear their uniforms for their class photo. For those students involved in winter 
sports, there will be sports photos during the school day on Wednesday, February 3rd.  
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
SPRING MUSICAL 
Mark your calendars for this year’s middle and high school musical. TCS is excited to 
announce that it will be performing Fiddler on the Roof Jr. this spring. The 
performances will be April 30th & May 1st at 7:00pm. Tickets will be available in April.  
 
OPEN HOUSE 
Share the news! Timberlake Christian Schools is holding another Open House on 
Tuesday, February 9th for Pre-K through 12th grade. The Open House will run from 
9:00am-12:00pm and 4:00-6:00pm. The Open House is a wonderful opportunity for 
new and prospective students and parents to tour the school; meet the faculty and 
staff; and learn more about TCS! Please help us spread the word about our Open 
House to those that may be interested! 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
It’s just a couple months away! Please be sure to save the 
date for the third annual TCS Fun Run and Carnival on 
Saturday, April 10th! TCS will be looking for both vendors 
and sponsors for this event. Stay tuned for additional 
information about the Fun Run and details on becoming a 
vendor or sponsor. 
 
CLASS RINGS & GRADUATION REGALIA 
A Jostens representative is scheduled to visit TCS on Thursday, March 4th and meet with all the 10th grade students during 
their lunch hour. The Jostens representative will provide students with information about class ring purchases. Jostens will 
also deliver graduation regalia to seniors on this date.  
 

THANK YOU! 
WARM COATS FOR WARM HEARTS  
Dear Parents and Students: Thank you for your recent donation for our Warm Coats Warm Hearts Coat Drive. We collected 
one hundred thirty-six coats/sweaters and/or jackets, thirty scarves, sixteen hats, three pair of gloves/mittens, one pair of 

snow boots and one pair of snow bibs. These items will be shared in our community to help those in 
need. Thank you for your generous donation and most of all, your compassion.  
With a thankful heart, Pre-K Teacher, Kim Wall 
 
BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 
Last month TCS received $253.10 from Box Tops for Education. Thank you to those individuals that 

have participated in this program. 



DRESS DOWN DAYS 
PRE-K T-SHIRT DAY 
Pre-K students will have a Pre-K t-shirt day on Friday, February 5th. 
 
SPIRT DAY - DRESS DOWN 
This month’s School Spirit Days are Friday, February 5th and Friday, February 19th. 
On Spirit Day, TCS students can show their school spirit by dressing down and 
wearing jeans along with a TCS spirit t-shirt.  The spirit shirt must be visible.  
 

ATHLETICS 
VACA STATE TOURNAMENTS 
TCS is proud of both of its Varsity Basketball teams. They are currently ranked #3 in the latest VACA poll.  Their VACA State 
Tournaments begin on February 8th.  
 
 
 Our Mission: To assist Christian parents in 

educating their children to think and live consistently with a biblical world-and-life view and 
discipling them in love and truth toward Christlikeness and a lifelong passion for glorifying God. 

 


